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Report for the August 11, 2025 Council on Homelessness Meeting 
 
 
 
 
The Council on Homelessness staff report is to inform the Contra Costa Council on Homelessness of the status of projects happening 
within the Continuum of Care. The report was created to create space on Council on Homelessness meeting agendas for discussion 
on important issues, to share more information in a digestible format, to make it easier for Council on Homelessness members to 
review and track ongoing content, and to increase transparency about the work happening within the Continuum of Care. The 
Council on Homelessness guides the content included in the staff report.  
 
 
 
 
Project: Concord Naval Weapons Station (CNWS) and Homeless Collaborative 
There are no updates at this time.  
 
Technical Assistance (TA) Updates:  
There are no updates at this time.  
 
 
 
 
Equity Committee 

 The Equity Committee did not meet in July 

Funding Committee 

 The purpose of the Funding Committee is to direct the community input process for several time-sensitive federal and state 

funding streams, including updating materials and preparing for the bi-annual Continuum of Care Notice of Funding 

Opportunity (CoC NOFO) competition. 
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 The committee will be convene it’s first meeting on August 25th.   

 
Nominating Committee 

 The purpose of the Nominating Committee is to review and revise the process to recruit and select new Council members.  

 The Committee will meet on Monday August 4th and Monday August 18th.   

 

Oversight Committee 

 The Oversight Committee meeting did not meet in July.  

Plan to Accelerate Transformative Housing Innovations Committee  

 The PATH Innovations Committee meeting did not meet in July.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Quarterly Report 
The Q2 report will be presented to the Family and Human Services Committee of the Board of Supervisors at their September 8th 
meeting, not the August 11th meeting as previously reported.  

OTHER 


